
BOARD OF LIQUOR LICENSE COMMISSIONERS FOR BALTIMORE CITY 
NOTICE—SPECIAL AD – APRIL 28, 2022   

 
Petitions have been filed by the following applicants for licenses to sell alcoholic beverages at the premises set 
opposite their respective names.  The real property for these applications will be posted on various dates. Written 
protests concerning any application will be accepted until and including the time of the hearing.  Public hearings will 
be held on or after May 12, 2022. Interested parties should contact the office of the Board, 1 N. Charles Street, Suite 
1500, Baltimore, Maryland 21201 or by calling (410) 396-4380 to determine t he exact time and date that a particular 
application will be considered by the Board.  Written protests will be acknowledged by the Board and such 
protestants will be notified as to the date, time and place of the hearing. 
 
 
1. CLASS “B” BEER, WINE & LIQUOR LICENSE 
 
Applicant:  Robin & Shaan, LLC T/a Harbor Tandoor 
Dennis Lee Gray and Binod Uprety 

 
Petition:  New restaurant license requesting outdoor table service, off-premises catering, and delivery of alcoholic 
beverages 
 
Premises:  803 S. Caroline Street 21231 
 
 


